
 
   

OPEN REGISTRATION FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS FEBRUARY 8 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Open registration for the 2021-2022 school year begins February 8.  The earlier you send in the 

registration form and fee, the more likely you are to get the placement you want for your child.  

 

There are a few changes to the program that will take place in the fall.  

1.  The extended day program will be simplified and we will no longer be using tickets. (See extended 

day sign up form for details.)   

2.  The youngest class will be our “Ones” class for children who have turned one year old on or before 

September 1, 2021.  

3.  We will offer a very limited number of free Straight VPK spots. Straight VPK is from 9:00-noon only, 

and does not allow use of early drop off, afternoon extended day or enrichments. 

 

We will not be doing in-person registration this year. Secure your child’s space in the preschool for Fall 

2021 by sending in the following items: 

• Completed and signed Registration Form  

• $220.00 non-refundable Registration Fee for one, two and/or three year old classes 

• For VPK Plus only:  Half of the first month’s tuition is due when you register. Five day VPK Plus 

deposit is $115.00 and four day VPK Plus is $90.00. This deposit is non-refundable. 

• For all VPK students:  State of Florida VPK Child Certificate of Eligibility 

• Completed WPPP Medical & Allergy Disclosure/Personal & Health Information two-sided form. 

• Signed copy of our Child Behavior Management Policy 

• You have 30 days to provide your child’s current physical examination form (Form 3040) and 

immunization record (Form 680/681) available from your doctor 

 

At the end of June we will mail a Welcome Packet containing information for the new school year and 

class placement for your child. The forms you will receive in the packet must be filled out and returned 

with August tuition and the annual materials fee by July 21, 2021. VPK Plus parents will pay the other 

half of the first month’s tuition by July 21. There is no materials fee for VPK. Information about our annual 

Meet Your Teacher event will be included in your packet. 

 

Please call us at (407) 629-0727 if you have any questions regarding registration.  We are looking 

forward to a wonderful 2021-2022 school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tricia Wilson 

 

Tricia Wilson 

Director 

 


